
Introduction 
Recent loss experience has shown that 
cargo theft is more likely to occur over 
long holiday weekends than at any 
other time of the year. The extended 
time that cargo is left unattended, 
combined with the limited amount of 
dedicated law enforcement available, 
allows for cargo theft gangs to target 
and obscond with more loads.

Best practices
For theft attractive commodities, 
the risk is even more substantial and 
requires a proactive response to 
ensure that the products reach their 
final destination. When reviewing the 
upcoming transportation of products 
during long weekends, consider the 
following best practices. 
• 



• 	�Ensure that shipping documentation is kept 
confidential and stored in a secure area with 
access on a “need to know“ basis. This will 
minimize the amount of personnel who have 
sensitive information about the freight and 
where it is most vulnerable to theft in-transit.

• 	�If cargo will be at your storage facility, establish 
a written procedure in the case of an “Alarm 
Event“ over the Holiday weekend. Ensure that 
each and every alarm event will be responded 
to by both an employee of the facility escorted 
by law enforcement This will ensure a thorough 
response every time. Post loss investigations 
routinely show that many times the burglar 
alarm works, but the “alarm event“ is not 
adequately investigated by property owner, 
police or private guards.

• 	�Establish relations with adjacent business 
owners to establish an informal Neighbourhood 
Watch. In addition, discuss with local law 
enforcement, the ability to increase patrols of 
the area during non- operational hours. 

• 	�Prior to departing the facility for the weekend, 
ensure that the burglar alarm system and 
surveillance equipment are active, exterior 
lighting is operational and any physical barriers 
(i e, fencing, windows, doors, etc) are secured 
with no evidence of tampering.

• 	�
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